
‘Where Is God’s House? 

The Diocesan Advent Service will prayerfully explore this theme,  

inspired by Psalm 121:1 – ‘Let us go to God’s house’. The people of the 

parish of Saint Joseph the Artisan in Bonnybrook, in their Golden  

Jubilee Year, will welcome all to their newly refurbished church on  

Saturday 30 November at 4.00p.m. The liturgy will be prepared by  

the full-time Chaplaincy Students of DCU. Music will be led by the 

Dublin Diocesan Music Group. 

Christian Initiation of Adults 

If you have been accompanying a catechumen for a full year or more 

and know they are ready for Christian Initiation at next year’s Easter 

Vigil, please download the appropriate form from our Litmus website. 

Please return these forms by the end of this November at the latest to 

allow plenty of time for them to be processed  in good time for the Rite 

of Election in the Pro-Cathedral on the first Sunday of Lent 1st March 

Funeral Ministry 

Training 

There will be a follow 

up session in October 

for Funeral Teams 

which will focus on 

leading the interment 

of ashes ceremony, 

parish remembrance 

service and  funerals 

when the Eucharist is 

not celebrated. 

Save the Dates for 2020 

Laudate 2020 – Catholic Schools  

Week – 26 Jan - 2 Feb 

Emmanuel 2020  

 The Helix – 7.30 p.m. 9 -12 March 
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Autumn Liturgy Seminar 

Will take place on Saturday 5th October  in Clonliffe  

College. We have on offer 5 workshops on Baptism, Scripture,  

Aesthetics, Music and Prayer Services.  You may  

attend two workshops of your choice with the exception of 

the baptism which is a full morning session.  Registration is at 9.00 

a.m. and sessions begin at 9.30 a.m. Information on workshops is available on booking form  

enclosed or on our website www.litmus.dublindiocese.ie.  

Contact Grainne on 01 8087554 or 

litsec@dublindiocese.ie  What Can I Do? 

The issues around the  

environment and climate change  

have captured the imagination of  

many people. In the end it is down to each 

one of us to play our part. Join us for an  

evening of active reflection and prayer on  

this topic inspired by Laudato Si (2015  

Encyclical of Pope Francis) on Monday 21  

October at 8.00 p.m. in the Monastery of St. 

Alphonsus with the Sisters, the Dublin  

Diocesan Music Group and Students. 

Do Not Let Your Hearts Be Troubled 

The Annual Remembrance Service will take 

place in the Monastery of Saint Alphonsus, 

Drumcondra on Thursday 21 November at 

8.00 p.m. Let the music,  

reflections and  warm  

atmosphere embrace  

you with comfort and  

consolation. 

Dublin Diocesan Liturgical 

Resource Centre 

DIOCESAN LITURGICAL RESOURCE CENTRE 

Director - Father Pat O’Donoghue  
– podonoghue@dublindiocese.ie 

Master of Ceremonies – Father Damian McNeice 
 – mc@dublindiocese.ie 

Secretary – Mrs. Grainne Clinton  



  
   Clonliffe was a vibrant society  
   for 160 years.  Archivist Noelle       

Dowling will show how the college  
 and its residents fared from  

formation to debating, theological 
studies to clerical garb. Open  Come and see the  

paintings of Fr. Jack 
Hanlon. Presented by Fr. 
Damian McNeice, talks 

at 6.45 & 7.45pm  
      Finish your evening     

in Clonliffe College Church  
from 8.15pm with music  

    presented by students from the  
Emmanuel & Laudate School  

Programmes and the Dublin Diocesan  
Music Group directed by Fr. Pat O’Donoghue 

Join us for  

Culture Night  
with a difference in  

Clonliffe College,  
Friday 20th Sept., 

6.30—9.30pm  

When One Door Closes… 

Another door opens 

Culture Night 2019 


